From: Camia Young camia@ohu.nz
Subject: Collett's Corner - Offer signed
Date: 30 November 2024 at 11:27 am
To: Collett's Corner info@collettscorner.nz

Kia ora,
This is a brief update to inform all shareholders that we have received and signed an offer to purchase the land.
The details of the offer are confidential at this time. As soon as we can we will share more details with you. If this

offer is successful we could potentially distribute funds within the next six months.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have any questions.

Kindly,

Camia Young
Director Collett's Corner
021 1125 087
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